
SNOHOMISH SCHOOL DISTRICT’S PARENT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM IS FOR YOU!

Why PPP?

Parent Partnership Program (PPP) is a Snohomish 
School District option that partners with homeschool 
students and their families.

In these times, we understand that some families 
may not yet be comfortable sending their children to 
school in the fall and are considering the option of 
homeschooling.

The advantages of our district’s PPP program and 
partnering with your school include:

•	Core academic courses
•	Academic enrichment courses
•	Expanded or supplemental activities
•	Apex online learning
•	Availability of remote and home-based classes

Learn more about PPP
For questions about homeschooling, the district’s  
Parent Partnership Program (PPP) and how to 
enroll your child in PPP for the 2020–2021 school 
year, please call 360-563-3423. We are available 
throughout the summer and will be happy to help 
you, your student and family.

Parent Partnership Program  
(A Snohomish School District program for 
homeschool students and their families)

525 13th Street 
Snohomish, WA 98290

360-563-3423 (office) 
360-563-3439 (fax)

HOMESCHOOL 
STUDENTS  
AND FAMILIES…

Visit www.sno.wednet.edu/ppp or sla.sno.wednet.edu


